
 

 

 
 

 

‘Time for a Cuppa’ coffee morning 
In aid of Dementia UK 

The Friends are taking part in the ‘Time for a Cuppa Event’ on  
 

FRIDAY 2nd March 2018 
From after school drop off to 10am 

 

Coffee, tea, squash, cakes & biscuits will be available. 
Please come and enjoy a drink and a chat in the school hall –  

younger children are very welcome! 
 

We need your help to host this event, and once again request 
donations of homemade cakes and biscuits.  Please bring donations 
into school on the Thursday afternoon (in a named container), or bring 
them along with you on the Friday morning!  Why not bring a container 

to the event & fill it with cake to take home?!  
 

As the school has communicated, there are children with nut allergies in 
school so could we request baking without nuts if possible please or 

clearly labelled. 
 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
 

The School are celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 1st March.  
The theme is ‘Bedtime Story Day’. Children can bring in a £1 donation to 
wear their pyjamas and bring a teddy and their favourite bedtime story.  
Money raised on World Book Day will be donated to Dementia UK. 

 

Dementia UK provides specialist dementia support for families through 
their Admiral Nurse service.  For more information visit 

www.timeforacuppa.org 
 

The Friends 
Email: friendsofbanksroad@gmail.com 
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